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NEWSLETTER 

Issue 3: March 2023   

CALENDAR 

 

MARCH 

Monday 13th — Labour Day  
Holiday  
 
Wednesday 15th — 24th Naplan 
 
Thursday 23rd — Year 1E, 1J & 
1SR Coal Creek Excursion 
 
Friday 24th — Yr 2 & 3 Twilight 
Athletics 
 
Monday 27th — Yr F Open  
afternoon 
 
Tuesday 28th  -  Yr 4—6   
Athletics 
 
Wednesday 29th — Free Dress 
day 
 
Thursday 30th —Year 1A, 1F & 
1S Coal Creek Excursion  
 
Friday 31st — Yr 6 Lightening 
Challenge 
 
 

APRIL 

Monday 3rd—Yr 5 Science Fair 
 
Thursday 6th—Last day of Term 
1 
 
Friday 7th Good Friday 
 

Lets get behind  

Abigail and Melissa for a great cause! 

 

Abigail Jones (6C) and I are raising money through the World’s 
Greatest Shave to help fight blood cancers! Abbie will be shaving 
MY head on 19th March! We have managed to raise $800 so far and 
are aiming for $2000! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joke of the week ! 
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IMPORTANT  

UPCOMING DATES 

Important School Dates for Term 
 

2023 TERM DATES 

Monday 13th March—Labour Day  

2023 Foundation only.  

Foundation students will also have every Wednesday off school until after the long week-

end in March.  

First Wednesday back will be 15th March, and the following week will be the foundation 

students first full week of Primary School (Full week beginning Monday 20th March). 

TERM 2            Monday 24th April to Friday 23rd June 

TERM 3            Monday 10th July to Friday 15th September 

TERM 4            Monday 2nd October to Wednesday 20th December  
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Art Room News: 
 

 

Mrs Block's Year One students had fun     
making their own portraits. Look at their   

happy smiles. They are really proud of their 
work. Great job year 1S 

(Dye wash over oil pastel) 
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Art Room News: 
 

 

These are Mrs Block's  

Artrageous Superstars from Year 
1F.  

They had fun creating their own 
'Alien' pictures adding sequins 
and stars.  

Great job 1 F 
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Welcome back to 2022 

Children are welcome to visit the library to read and or borrow before school 
and the first half of recess. Please use backdoor entrance. 
 

To borrow books students in all grades must have a waterproof library bag.  

Despite all good intentions, PLEASE DO NOT MEND any books (library or take 

home readers). If a book is in need of repair please send to the Resource     

Centre or give to your class teacher. 

Book Club brochures will come  
home twice per term.  

 

We also host two Book Fairs during the year  

June 5th – 9th and 

November 20th – 24th 

 
Wishing everyone a fantastic year, 
Ms Burke. 

Library News 
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THRIVE AWARDS 
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THRIVE AWARDS 
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